Office of Superintendent of Schools Board Meeting of September 3, 2013

Office of School Facilities

Jaime G. Torrens, Chief Facilities Officer

SUBJECT:

AUTHORIZATION TO APPROVE THE PREQUALIFICATION OF

CONTRACTORS FOR EDUCATIONAL FACILITIES

CONSTRUCTION

COMMITTEE:

FACILITIES AND CONSTRUCTION REFORM

LINK TO STRATEGIC

FRAMEWORK:

FINANCIAL EFFICIENCY/STABILITY

The Contractor Prequalification Review Committee is scheduled to review items pertaining to prequalification certification and to make recommendations to the Board. It is anticipated that said recommendations will be submitted to the Board, prior to the Facilities & Construction Reform Committee meeting of August 28, 2013.

BAW:SHM:shm